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REPORTS AS REQUIRED BY WAC 480-123-070 
AND WAC 480-123-080 

 
 

 Inland Telephone Company (the “Company”) hereby submits the following 
Report 4 as a replacement to the previous filing in accordance with WAC 480-123-070 
and WAC 480-123-080 with regards to Report 4 contained therein. 
 
 
 
Report 4:  WAC 480-123-070(4):  The Company reports that during calendar year 2012, 
the Company did not receive from the Federal Communications Commission or the 
Consumer Protection Division of the Office of the Attorney General of the State of 
Washington any complaints against the Company concerning the services provided to its 
customers by the Company that are either subject to the regulatory jurisdiction of the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission or among the services supported by 
the federal high-cost fund.1  
 
Dated:  August 14, 2013 

                                                 
1 The references to the services supported by the federal high-cost fund is to the services designated for 
support as set forth in 47 C.F.R. §54.101(a). 


